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Hi sam, 

Kudos for all of the excellent progress you and the broader team are making on 
the Brooks McCall data effort. It was a very interesti ng phone call today, and 
thin9s are definitely movin9 forward quickly. As you know, this topic is far 
outslde my technical expertlse, but I can perhaps serve as a bridge to relevant 
expertise el sewhere in USGS. 

The discussion about the fast - tracked report/product raised an issue for me with 
respect to the deg ree that USGS can be "formally" involved in something t hat 
wi l l be coming out so quickly. I would appreciate a chance to briefly discuss 
this with you at your earliest convenience . It may only take 5-10 minutes. I 
know you have a huge amount on your plate, but do you have any availability 
tomorrow (Tuesday) for a qui ck call? If so, i s there a particular time that 
works best? If tomorrow is booked, perhaps wednesday ... 

I appreciate any time you can set aside. 

Mark 

Mark s09ge 
2255 Geml ni Drive, Flagstaff, AZ 86001 
cell: 928-606-1286; FAX: 928-556- 7266 
mark-sogge@usgs.gov 
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